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STAFF REPLY 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by and 

through counsel, and for its Reply to Ameren Missouri’s Response to Staff 

Recommendation, states as follows: 

1. On June 16, 2015, Staff filed its Recommendation herein, stating that the 

Procurement Analysis unit has reviewed Ameren Missouri’s Actual Cost Adjustment 

(“ACA”) and proposed certain accounting adjustments as set out in the attached 

Memorandum.  

2. On July, 17, 2015, as directed by a Commission Order issued on June 17, 

2015, Ameren Missouri filed its Response to Staff’s Recommendation.   

3. As directed by the Commission’s Order of July 17, 2015, Staff states that 

the Procurement Analysis unit has reviewed Ameren Missouri’s Response and is 

satisfied with it. Staff states further that it is now appropriate for the Commission to 

establish the ending ACA balances as reflected in Staff’s Memorandum, Section V. 

Recommendations, filed on June 16, 2015, and then to close this case.   

WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will establish Ameren Missouri’s 

ending ACA balances as reflected in Staff’s Memorandum, Section V. 

Recommendations, filed on June 16, 2015, and then close this case. 

 

 



Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Kevin A. Thompson 
Kevin A. Thompson 
Missouri Bar Number 36288 
Chief Staff Counsel 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-6514 (Voice) 
573-526-6969 (Fax) 
kevin.thompson@psc.mo.gov 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned hereby certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing 
has been served, by hand delivery, electronic mail, or First Class United States Mail, 
postage prepaid, to all parties of record on the Service List maintained for this  
case by the Data Center of the Missouri Public Service Commission, on this  
22nd day of July, 2015. 

 
/s/ Kevin A. Thompson 

mailto:kevin.thompson@psc.mo.gov

